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    ATTENTION: NEWS EDITOR  
 
 

     PRESS STATEMENT 
 
         05 OCTOBER 2001 
 
On Tuesday 09 October 2001, the Minister of Finance, Mr. Trevor Manuel will be 
launching the Inter-governmental Fiscal review in the National Council of Provinces. 
 
The review, initiated in 1999 has become an important measuring instrument of 
provincial and local government fiscal trends. Over and above the Intergovernmental 
Fiscal Review (IGFR), gives an in-depth analysis of service delivery in provinces and 
municipalities in accordance with government priorities. 
It is a comprehensive documentation of the achievements, ongoing pressures and 
constraints that face both provincial and local government spheres in their endeavours 
to deliver. 
 
More importantly the review is written for non-financial policy analysts, policy makers, 
political representatives, implementers and academics. It also allows for comparability 
between provinces and municipalities, encouraging best practices being implemented 
by innovative provinces and municipalities. 
 
The National Treasury will host an embargoed press conference before the tabling of 
the review on Tuesday, 09 October.  
 
Details are as follows: 
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Date: 09 0CTOBER  2001 
 
Time: 11:30 –12:30 
 
Venue: Room V119 ( 120 Plein Street, Parliament Cape Town) 
 
 
For more information please contact Logan Wort on 083 443 7734, and / or 
Moeti Kgamanyane on: 082 782 6608. 
 
      


